Baptism Follow-Up Instructions for Mentors

Dear [Mentor's Name],
Congratulations on being a mentor for our recent baptism candidates! Your role is crucial in

guiding them through their spiritual journey. Please follow these instructions to ensure a smooth
follow-up process:

1. Schedule a Meeting

Contact your mentee within a week of their baptism to schedule a one-on-one meeting. Aim for a
comfortable setting where they feel safe to share their thoughts.

2. Discussion Points

Ask how they felt during the baptism.

Discuss their understanding of the significance of baptism.
Encourage them to share any questions or concerns they may have.
Explore their next steps in their faith journey.

3. Provide Resources

Offer relevant scripture and literature that can help deepen their understanding and commitment.

4. Encourage Service

Identify opportunities for them to get involved in church activities or volunteer work.

5. Follow-Up

Plan to check in with them periodically over the next few months to continue supporting their
growth.

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to shepherding our new believers. Your
guidance makes a significant impact on their lives.

Blessings,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]



